



Hello

It's great to see some new names on our newsletter list! I thought I'd do a bit of a Q&A for today, as there are some common questions coming up.

Where is this happening?

Our home base will be at <u>Aspen Crossing</u>, an amazing, full service campground. They have all the amenities you could ask for and more! For example, the friendly staff will come to your campsite and happily fill your propane tanks. Feeling a bit hungry but not in the mood to cook? Take advantage of their onsite pizza delivery service or head over to the pub. They are proud to have "Something for Everyone!"



https://aspencrossing.com/dining/diefenbaker-dining-car/

What's the cost?

We are still finalizing the rally fees, so here is our estimate in \$CDN. This is great value for our US friends since the \$USD is strong against \$CDN right now.

Airstream Unit with one person - \$950.00

Each extra Adult - \$410.00

Children - \$325.00

Campsite - \$65/night, full service

What does the rally fee include?

Day 1 - BBQ welcome supper

Day 2 - Pancake breakfast

Day 3* - Stampede VIP Experience for the day, with entrance to Stampede, reserved seating (in the good seats!), and catered lunch. More details on the day to come!

Day 4* - Stampede Evening Performance with entrance to Stampede for the day and reserved seating.

Day 5 - Private train tour leaving from Aspen Crossing

*All transportation is included using luxury motorcoach

Are camping fees included?

No. Once you have registered then you will receive a confirmation email. In the email will be instructions on how to confirm and pay for your site with Aspen Crossing. At that time you can book extra nights.

When does registration start?

Great question! We are planning to open registration the first week in December. First come, first served! Stay tuned for the exact date!

Will you have a waitlist?

Yes, once the 75 spots are taken then we will create a waitlist. Spots will be offered as they come available in order of first to last on the waitlist.

Whew! I think that's all for now. Thanks to everyone for your patience as we sort out technical issues, our website and other hiccups. Please let me know by email if there is something you would like to learn about or have questions at: airstreamclub120@gmail.com Mary Culshaw

Co-Chair Stampede NER Rally BRN - 9716

